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Via US mail
Steven V. King Executive  Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation
      Commission
P. O. Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
 In PSE and NWEC Decoupling Petition UE-121697/UG-121707, PSE Expedited Rate Filing UE-130137/ UG-130138, The Energy Projects’ Response Testimony 
Dear Mr. King
The Energy Project is filing an original and one copy of Charles Eberdt’s response testimony in each of the above dockets.  Mr. Eberdt testimony is responding to low income customer issues in both the Decoupling and ERF dockets above.  The Energy Project is providing an additional   sixteen (16) copies of Charles Eberdt’s testimony for the Commission’s internal distribution.
Very truly yours, 


Ronald L. Roseman
cc:
Parties email and US Mail 

	
	


	
	



